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Books presented to our children should ALWAYS be scrutinized and parents should 

be supportive. If parents are not supportive or question the content of books they 

should be removed from curriculum until reasonable study and agreement can be 

reached. Math doesn't have problems with books, history, might not even have 

problems with books. Teaching fringe opinions should ALWAYS be a problem. 


